
Emergency Called Meeting to Discuss Personnel 

March 8, 2019 

9:30 a.m. 

 

The Town of Pink Hill held an emergency meeting on Friday, March 8, 2019 at 9:30 a.m. in the 

town hall board room.  Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike 

Hill, Penny Murphy and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell. Commissioner Quinn was unable to 

attend the meeting. 

 

Visitor present was Crystal Heath. 

 

Mayor Sykes called the emergency meeting to order.  Mayor Sykes welcomed everyone to the 

meeting.  She stated the purpose of this emergency meeting was to discuss personnel.  

Commissioner Hill made a motion to go into closed session.  Commissioner Murphy seconded 

the motion and it carried unanimously. 

 

Commissioner Hill made a motion to come out of closed session. Commissioner Murphy 

seconded the motion and it carried unanimously. 

 

Commissioner Hill made a motion to hire Crystal Heath as the new Town Clerk at $15.80 per 

hour working part time days until her official start day March 25, 2019.   Commissioner Murphy 

seconded the motion and it carried unanimously. 

 

With there being no further business to discuss, meeting was adjourned. 


